
 

During the planning process for the above studies, the City of Toronto and Waterfront Toronto will be collecting comments and information from the public under the 
authority of the City of Toronto Act, 2006, s. 136© and the Planning Act, 1990.  Personal information collected will be maintained in accordance with the Municipal 
Freedom of Information and Privacy Protection Act and may be used to provide updates on this file.  Questions about the collection of this information can be directed 
to the City Planning Division, City of Toronto. 

 

Help us plan the future of the Port Lands 
 

PORT LANDS PLANNING FRAMEWORK & 
 

TRANSPORTATION AND SERVICING MASTER PLAN 
 

PUBLIC MEETING 

We invite you to attend this public meeting where different options for land use, transportation and municipal 
services for the Port Lands will be presented.  The purpose of this meeting is to discuss these options and get your 
feedback.  Your participation and ideas are important and will help shape the future of the Port Lands. 
 
   Date:   Thursday, February 13, 2014 

   Time:  Drop-in – 6:30 to 7:00 p.m.   

   Presentation, followed by Facilitated Discussion – 7 to 9 p.m. 

   Location: Fire Academy, 895 Eastern Avenue  

     (southwest corner of Eastern Avenue and Knox Avenue) 

 
The City of Toronto and Waterfront Toronto are developing a 
comprehensive long-term plan to guide the revitalization of the 
Port Lands. The plan will include direction for the transformation of 
the Port Lands into a number of new districts with a variety of uses 
including residential, commercial and parkland.  This plan will build 
on the direction from the Port Lands Acceleration Initiative that 
was adopted by City Council in 2012.  
 
A Master Plan under the Municipal Class Environmental 
Assessment (EA) process is also being developed to establish the 
street network (including transit), and the water, wastewater and 
stormwater infrastructure needed to support revitalization.  The 
Master Plan applies to most of the Port Lands and to the area 
referred to as "South of Eastern" (located north of Lake Shore 
Boulevard East, south of Eastern Avenue, between the Don River 
and Coxwell Avenue). The Master Plan will provide a coordinated 
transportation and servicing strategy between the two areas. 

 
South of Eastern Strategic Direction: 
A separate community consultation meeting for the planning study 
for the South of Eastern area will be held on February 18, 2014.  A 
meeting notice will be issued shortly.  
 

More information about the studies is available at:  
http://www.portlandsconsultation.ca.  
 

 
If you wish to receive further information on the studies or be added to a mailing list, please contact:  
 

Cassidy Ritz, Senior Planner    

Community Planning   
100 Queen Street West, 18

th
 Floor, East Tower   

Toronto, ON   M5H 2N2     
Tel:  416-397-4487   Fax:  416-392-1330   
portlands@toronto.ca 

http://www.portlandsconsultation.ca/

